Thank you to everyone that responded to the poll and provided the Board with your feedback
and thoughts on opening. We received more than 260 responses. After reviewing all of the
responses, the Board has decided to open the Pool for a reduced season starting Wednesday,
June 17. We will start by allowing a reduced capacity, and work toward allowing our maximum
capacity of 124 people on Saturday, June 20. Please note the maximum capacity requirements
are mandated by the State/County based on the size of the Pool (not the size of the grounds).
Additional information on the process for signing-up for Pool time and the applicable rules will
be posted on the Pool's website by Sunday, June 14. The calendar will open for sign-ups at
8:00am on Monday, June 15. The rules and sign-up process are subject to change based on
modifications to current State/County restrictions. At this time, we estimate the Pool will close
for the season around August 20, but we will continue to monitor the Pool's finances and
State/County restrictions to determine if our season can be extended.
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